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NEW PURSUIT VEHICLE The Academy has 
acquired a new pursuit vehicle. However, the 
only thing it can catch are the large snowdrifts 
which accumulate on the Parade Square 
during the winter. The diesel powered grader 
is reportedly the first such vehicle to be 
owned by the Force.
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Representatives from the Albanian Police 
Service on a recent visit to the Academy. (L-R): 
Sgt. P. Ménard, C/Supt. F. Matchim, OIC, 
Training Academy; S. Stafa, Director of Public 
Order, Albania; A. Koci, Chief of International 
Affairs and Protocol, Albania; Supt. 
J.J. Lemay, Training Officer, and Insp. 
J.J. Healy.
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BASKETBALL From November 7, 1992, through 
February 28, 1993, members of Troops 4 
through 14 participated in the Recruit Basketball 
Program on Saturday mornings, playing 
against Regina senior league teams and 
finishing with an amazing 14-3 record. They 
should also be commended for their involve­
ment in the youth basketball program in the 
city.

On December 21, 1992, D/Commr. Corporate 
Management, J.M. Shoemaker, presented his 
son, Cst. J.N. Shoemaker, with his police 
badge, during graduation ceremonies of 
Troop 5 (1992/93).
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